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          1. Go to stpaulsmonroe.com. 
          2. Click on the calendar tab.      
 

 
 

      3. Then click to launch the calendar. 

  Look for your committee meeting, the latest youth activity, or to see if we have one 
ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅΦ  /ƘŜŎƪ ƛǘ ƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ ƎŜǘ ǇƭǳƎƎŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ Ƙŀǎ ǇƭŀƴƴŜŘΦ  

  
 
 
 

 

 
 

    

 
facebook.com/StPaulsMonroe     

twitter.com/stpaulsmonroe 

FIND US ONLINE 
stpaulsmonroe.com 

Have you ever wanted to learn how to operate the visual projection system 
in the Traditional Sanctuary?  Perhaps you have longed to learn how to audio 
record worship services, funerals or weddings?  Has your committee ever 
ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴ ǳǘƛƭƛȊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎǊŜŜƴ ōǳǘ ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ǎǳǊŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ 
create one?  Well, now is your chance to learn.  JoAnne is going to be teaching 
2 classes on these subjects for all who are interested in learning.  Call the 
church office (322-4454) or email JoAnne (joanne@stpaulsmonroe.com) by 
April 15th to sign up for one or both classes which will be scheduled to accom-

modate the participants.  Each class will last 45 minutes to 1 hour. 
   Class 1: How to project images/videos in our traditional sanctuary, operate the screen and the recording equipment. 

   Class 2: How to create visual presentations for use in the traditional sanctuary. 

 Have you ever wanted to learn more about baptism and what 
it means?  Are you interested in having your child/children baptized, 
ƻǊ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ōŜŜƴΣ ƛƴ ōŜƛƴƎ ōŀǇǘƛȊŜŘ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦΚ 
 During the past few months, many of our 6th graders have 
been learning about our understanding of the Christian faith as United 
Methodists through our confirmation class.  As they prepare for con-
firmation, those who have not already been baptized are also prepar-
ing for their baptisms on April 24th.  Additionally, some of the parents 
of our Confirmands are requesting to be baptized along with their chil-

dren.  This presents a fantastic reminder that any one of faith can be baptized at any age.   
 If you have never been baptized and have questions, please consider this your invitation to contact Tim or 
JoAnne to engage in a conversation about baptism and its meaning.   
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St. Paul's United Methodist Church received over 7000 Flood Buckets of cleaning supplies which were dispersed all 
over our area. Many of these buckets came from Pennsylvania, New Jersey, and other areas of the country.   Our 
Youth helped pull up flooring in many homes, assisted with clean up, and did a lot of heavy lifting for those af-
fected by the flood.  Volunteers watched children so teachers at Lexington could go to work and our volunteers 
could go out into the community to assist those in need.  Donations of food for lunches to feed the volunteers 
ǿŜǊŜ ƘŀƴŘŜŘ ƻǳǘΦ  {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ ŜǾŜƴ ǎŜǊǾŜŘ ŀǎ ŀ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǘƛƻƴ Ǉƻƛƴǘ ŦƻǊ ƳŜŀƭǎ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƳǇŀŎǘŜŘ ōȅ ŦƭƻƻŘ 


